Rochelle Silva

Subject:

FW: Zoning By-Law Amendment Township File No. ZBA-2024-04 - Mason Homes (Uxbridge) Ltd

From: Debbie Shilling

Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2024 12:56:57 PM

To: clerks < clerks@uxbridge.ca >

Cc: Debbie Leroux <dleroux@uxbridge.ca>

Subject: Zoning By-Law Amendment Township File No. ZBA-2024-04 - Mason Homes (Uxbridge) Ltd

Some people who received this message don't often get email from

Learn why this is

important

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attention: Clerk's Department

During the development of the subject lands, due to our safety concerns, we kindly request that "Oakside Drive" be designated as *construction vehicles not allowed*. Also that such signage be placed at both ends of "Oakside Drive";

West intersection of Centre Road and East at Maplebrook Drive

We would like to attend meeting on September 23,2024 @ 7:00 pm via virtual.

Kind regards,

Debbie and Peter Shilling